
STUDENT BULLETIN

Thursday, May 26, 1966

FINANCED: Please note that Friday, May 27 i& the la$t day to See Dean 
Pecota about the possibility of a loan to aSSiSt you in your 
financial difficulty. No Student Should preSume to go beyond 
that date, expecting that you will be able to take care of 
the matter later. If you have at leaSt a 2.0 current and 
cumulative GPA and are in good citizenship Standing you may 
qualify for financial help.

FROM THE LIBRARY:
1. The library will be open usual hours this Saturday, and from 

9:00 A.M. till 5:00 P.M. on Monday, May 30.
2. Library books may now be checked out only until June 6 (Monday); 

they can be renewed one day at a time between then and the end 
of finals. Graduating students must consider their books due 
not later than Saturday, June A, and must have all books in and 
all fines paid before their accounts are considered clear for 
graduation.

ATTENTION: The name and address of the pastor to contact if any Bible 
College graduate is interested in teaching in Florida is:

Rev. Robert C. McNew 
P. 0. Box 813 
Okeechobee, Florida

LOST: Dork brown man's wallet. Contained no money. Please see Everett 
Costa if found.


